
Sèvres, 31 January 2006 
 
 
 
 
To the CCTF WG on TWSTFT mailing list. 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
  
14th Meeting of the CCTF Working Group (WG) on Two-Way Satellite Time and  
Frequency Transfer (TWSTFT) will be held on 10-12 September 2006 at the  
Paris Observatory, Paris, France. Sessions will be organized as follows: 
 
Sunday 10 Sept  (afternoon) 
Monday 11 Sept  (morning-afternoon) 
Tuesday 12 Sept (morning) 
 
Local organizer of the meeting is Joseph Achkar (joseph.achkar@obspm.fr). 
  
To submit topics to the meeting agenda you should contact Bill Klepczynski, 
Chairman of the WG (wklepczy@comcast.net), or myself (wlewandowski@bipm.org).  
 
Please notify as soon as possible local organizer about your participation. 
Early notification will facilitate organization of the meeting.  
 
More information on up-coming TWSTFT meetings can be found on BIPM TWSTFT site: 
 
http://www.bipm.fr/wg/AllowedDocuments.jsp?wg=TWSTFT 
 
More details on local arrangements will be sent soon. 
 
On the same site you will also find updated report of the 13th TWSTFT WG, 
for its part on Galileo.  
 
  
With my best regards, 
  
W. Lewandowski 
Secretary of the CCTF WG on TWSTFT  
  
 


